
 

 

CiTR is looking for a volunteer News Director!  
 

Our current director Morgan Yee is leaving us in December 2014. We are looking for a 

dedicated individual to join the team in September, working alongside Morgan as co-

director and taking over as director in December.  

 

Requirements: 

- Commitment to the position for the full term (Dec - April) 

- Available during the News 101 programming slot (Fridays 5-6, Mondays pending) 

- Facilitate weekly meetings with news volunteers and contributors to plan programming 

- Develop content and assist with the show through hosting or producing when necessary  

- Respond to emails in a timely manner, passing on leads to team members when 

appropriate 

- Engage with other members and staff at CiTR to work towards integrating news content 

into daily programming  

 

* The News Director has historically worked with a CiTR volunteer with a disability who 

otherwise would not have access to programming - over the past 2 years this individual has 

produced 3 radio documentaries: one on animal rights, on HandyDart services, and on 

accessibility concerns/the importance of having voice. Timelines are organized at the 

director & volunteer’s discretion. 

 

Students who possess self-motivation, team leadership skills, and problem-solving, as well 

as a keen analytical mind and an eye for a great news story will do very well in this position 

- bonus points if you have any relevant experience in journalism or radio broadcasting! 

 

CiTR’s news team is a great place to get more experience with broadcast journalism, 

conducting interviews, and team leadership skills. As director, you will have a great deal of 

flexibility in what kinds of projects are taken on - for example, this year the team produced 

an episode of Groundwire, a nationally-broadcast news show. We hope that next year News 

101’s presence will continue to grow both at CiTR, locally, and nationally.   

 

If you are interested in the position of volunteer News Director, please contact 

Morgan and provide a resume at news@citr.ca; interviews will be held in the 

beginning of May.  
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